
RG175 Discovery Visit to St. George

Consultant Doreen Oleson with RG175, will be partnering with the SGES Board of Directors to
lead the Head of School Search process.  She will be conducting a discovery site visit the week
of November 30th, 2021, to host a number of open forums and interviews with faculty, staff,
parents, trustees, and administrators.

Schedule:

November 30th, 2021

● Observing Campus
● Meeting with Staff/Administrators
● Meeting with Board/Vestry

December 1st, 2021

● Coffees with Parents
● Lunches with Students
● Classroom Observations


